La Presa Elementary

 Universal Expectations

Our commitment to the Character Counts program ensures that all of our students make positive, healthy choices. Together, parents, and school staff can teach children to ask five questions that help them know they’re doing the right thing: Is it safe? Is it respectful? Is it responsible? Is it healthy? Am I being a leader? 

OUR EXPECTATIONS:

To be Safe, I will . . .

Have a calm body and keep my hands, feet, body, and objects to myself

Bring only safe and appropriate things to school – no toys
Tell an adult at school and at home if I know someone is being harmed

To be Respectful, I will . . .
Follow the directions of all school adults

Use kind, appropriate language for school  (no profanity)
Help others

To be Responsible, I will . . .

Follow school policies (dress code, cell phone policy) 

Come to school prepared

Be on time and ready to learn

Take proper care of all personal belongings and school equipment

Follow school rules, even when no one is looking
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Restore my behavior – Say, “I am sorry” when I make a mistake or a poor choice
To be Healthy, I will . . .

Get enough sleep each night

Make healthy food choices

Be active during recess, and P.E.

Take time to eat my lunch, instead of throwing it away
To be a Leader, I will…                                                                                                                      

Be considerate

Be a positive example for others – Smile often
Compliment others
Have a Growth Mindset – Believe in the Power of YET!
Each morning, after the Pledge of Allegiance, students in 1st – 6th grade recite the Character Pledge:
I pledge to be a Kid of Character. I will be worthy of Trust.

I will be respectful and responsible, doing what I must.

I will always act with fairness. I will show that I care.

I will be a good citizen, and always do my share.

I can do it!
We honor students for making positive choices that lead to academic progress. When students choose to make poor choices, we will first use a restorative approach which allows students to take ownership for their choices and restore the relationship with whom they’ve hurt. As a last resort, negative consequences (time-outs, phone calls, conferences, apology letters, loss of privileges, suspension etc.) are used to ensure that students take responsibility for their choices. We also teach students to recognize and report bullying. Together, we can ensure the best possible learning environment for your child.

Sincerely,

Eddie Iriqui
Eddie Iriqui
Principal, La Presa Elementary

